## Columbia University in the City of New York

630 WEST 168TH STREET NEW YORK, N.Y. 10032



VICE PRESIDENT FOR HEALTH SCIENCES

20 December 1978

Dr. Joshua Lederberg President The Rockefeller University 1230 York Avenue New York, New York 10021

Dear Josh:

Thank you for your letter with regard to Miss Margaret Hamburg who is applying to our entering Class of the Fall of 1979. I have forwarded your letter to Dr. Frederick Hofmann, our Associate Dean for Admissions. I know that your comments will be very helpful to him and the Admissions Committee.

With best regards.

Sincerely,

Paul A. Marks, M.D. Vice President for Health Sciences

PAM:er